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Centre for Research on Bilingualism &        
Department of Teaching and Learning

Plenary for Mini-Conference: 
Advanced Linguistic Ethnography?

� Time and place: Thursday 15 December at 10–11 o'clock
in Gula Villan and on Zoom. (Few places left in Gula Villan:
please email Caroline.Kerfoot@biling.su.se if you would
like to attend.)

Can we really talk about ‘advanced’ linguistic ethno-
graphy, and if so, what does it look like? This paper 
offers quite a personal view of training programmes, 
PhDs, interdisciplinary relationships and academic 
career structures.

biling.su.se/english        su.se/did/english

PhD Course in the Faculty of Humanities Research School 




